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SANEX(R)

VET TEK(R)

INSECTICIDAL 

CONDITIONING SHAMPOO

DOMESTIC

NET CONTENTS:  450 mL (900 mL)

INSECTICIDE SHAMPOO FOR CATS AND DOGS.  TO KILL CAT AND DOG 
FLEAS, AMERICAN DOG TICKS AND AMERICAN BROWN TICKS.  ALSO 

CONDITIONS HAIR.

GUARANTEE:

d-trans allethrin..........................0.1%
N-Octyl Bicycloheptene Dicarboximide.....0.135%

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

REGISTRATION NO. 21492 

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

SANEX AGRO INC.
36 Head Street

Dundas, Ont. L9H 3H3

DIRECTIONS: 

SHAKE WELL BEFORE USING.  Wet animal thoroughly with water. 
Dilute Sanex Vet Tek Insecticidal Conditioning Shampoo, 3 parts
water to 1 part Shampoo.  Apply diluted shampoo to wet coat,
working lather thoroughly down to the skin from head to tail. 
Special attention should be paid to application around tail area,
foot pads, ears and inner body surfaces of the animal.  KEEP AWAY



FROM PETS EYES AND MOUTH.  Allow to stand for approximately 5
minutes.  Rinse thoroughly with water and dry.  Repeat as
necessary.  For effective flea and tick control, treatment of the
pet must be combined with the cleanup and sanitation of any area
used by the pet.  Vacuum floors, carpets, furniture, etc.
(discard vacuum bag after use) and wash the pet's bedding, 
living quarters, and surrounding areas.

PRECAUTIONS: 

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Do not contaminate food or feed. 
Wash hands after using.  Consult a veterinarian before using on
pregnant animals, sick animals, or animals under 8 weeks of age.
Discontinue use if adverse effects are observed.  May cause
dermal sensitization reactions.  If irritation develops, stop
use.  Do not ingest.

FIRST AID: 

If in eyes, flush with plenty of water.  If eye or skin
irritation develops, stop use and seek medical attention.  If
swallowed, induce vomiting by sticking finger down throat.  Seek
medical attention.

DISPOSAL:

Do not reuse empty containers.  Dispose of empty container in
household garbage.

NOTICE TO BUYER:

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and, subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

(R) Registered trademark of Sanex Agro Inc.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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